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April 4, 2005 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

 The Wisconsin Department of Transportation is planning to reconstruct the Marquette 
Interchange.  The plans for this reconstruction require the relocation of City of Milwaukee 

storm sewers due to proposed bridge pier locations.  
 
 The attached resolution authorizes the proper City Officers to execute Sewer 

Easement SE-2761 between the City of Milwaukee and WE Energies.  The easement is 
necessary for the construction and maintenance of the storm sewer. 

 
 We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, PE 

      City Engineer 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey J. Mantes 

      Commissioner of Public Works 
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